
District Level Improvement Committee Meeting

Minutes March 24, 2022

I. Welcome at 4:31pm by Committee Chairman Keri McCarty.  The meeting was called

to order.  It was moved by Keri McCarty and seconded by David Rawls to open the

meeting.  The vote passed.

II. Keri asked all to review the minutes of the November 4, 2021 and February 17, 2022

that were distributed in an email prior to this meeting.  It was moved by Keri and

seconded by Shawn Fuller to accept both sets as distributed.  The vote passed.

III. Keri introduced Conrad Streeter, Assistant Superintendent for Secondary

Administration.  Mr. Streeter gave us information on the HEBISD Annual Report.  He

briefly went over the different parts of the report.  The TAPR was a primary

discussion.  The district is very glad to get back to accountability reports and Mr.

Streeter went into some detail on the 7th grade reading reports.  Rene Riek, Executive

Director of Special Education and Dyslexia then spoke to us about Response Driven

Accountability.  We are in our second year of that plan.  We are hoping not to have

to use Federal Funds for any corrective actions.  Mr. Streeter then went over SAT and

ACT results showing stronger scores on the Bell side than the Trinity.  Differences are

being looking into.  PEIMS, Campus Performance Objectives, Reports on Violent

Criminal Incidents, Student Enrollment, and Reporting Requirements were gone over.

IV. Dr. Holly Norgaard, Director of Curriculum and Instructional Technology was

introduced.  She went over the HEBISD Full-Day Prekindergarten Plan.  We currently

serve 949 students.  Next year, all classes will be full day and all campuses will have

PreK classes.  Dr. Norgaard went over the various kinds of PreK class types, where

classes were located, and some budget information.

V. Dr. Norgaard then told us about the K-3 Reading Academies.  All teachers from 3rd

grade and below will participate.  HEB is using Comprehensive Cohorts.  This has

been very positive so far with 100% of our staff active.  This is a 3 year commitment

and has a 10 day instruction period per person.

VI. Mr. Streeter introduced Dr. Joe Harrington who discussed our District of Innovation

plan.  After our last meeting, our HEB plan was submitted to TEA.  It has been

reviewed and signed off by TEA.  We will be voting on this at our May 12 meeting.

VII. Mr. Stephen Jones was introduced.  He went over our Professional Development by

Program Intent budget.  Our committee must vote on this.  It was moved by Keri

McCarty and seconded by Sarah Mann to approve this budget.  The vote passed.

VIII. There being no other business, Keri McCarty moved and Andrea Marks-Garcia

seconded to adjourn the meeting at 5:24pm.  The vote passed.

Submitted by Secretary Melody Davenport


